
 

 

Lyneham and Bradenstoke Parish Council 
WW1 Tree Planting 

Commemoration Project 
 

 
  
  
  
 

 Bradenstoke Recreational Field 
 

This project was started in October 2017 by the Community Engagement Manager 
for Royal Wootton Bassett and Cricklade Community Area, Chair of Lyneham and 
Bradenstoke Parish Council and a volunteer from the community. 
 
A bid was placed for trees to plant along the MOD/ Bradenstoke Recreational Field 
boundary.  A record of those village residents who gave their lives in military service 
in WW1 accompanied the bid. 
 
We were successful in the bid and the trees were delivered in October 2018.  The 
Parish Council at that time felt the trees were too small to plant in the recreational 
field so they were planted in a resident’s field to allow them to mature a little. 
 
The time has come to transplant the trees to their final destination. 
 
The project, initiated by Wiltshire Council, suggested a community event was held 
for the planting. 
 
We would like to follow this suggestion, holding a planting event late October/early 
November 20.   
 
A design of a plaque is also needed, and we would like to hear of ideas from the 
community. 
 
Please send any comments and ideas to: 
 
Elizabeth Martin. Clerk to the Council Lyneham and Bradenstoke Parish Council 
Parish.clerk@lynhamandbradenstoke-pc.gov.uk 
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